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REVIEW OF ITALY
Thank you, Mr. President,

Ghana welcomes the delegation of Italy to the UPR Working Group.
We commend the progress made by Italy in implementing several recommendations it accepted during the second Cycle of the UPR, in particular ratification of the ICPPED, the training programmes focused on investigation techniques on child abuse, domestic violence, and stalking.

Ghana recommends Italy:
i. Continue with the on-going efforts to protect the economic, social and 

cultural rights of minority groups, in particular the Roma, Sinti and Caminanti, and ensure that perpetrators of acts of violence and discrimination against them are brought to justice;

ii. Consider bridging the wage gap between men and women at the labour 
market and ensure that men and women are given equal employment opportunities;

iii. Take steps to ensure that fairness and due process are followed in the 
administration of justice involving human rights defenders and journalists; 

Ghana wishes Italy every success with the review process.

I thank you.       
